
1

Smith, Odin (WDC)

From: Bonanni, Christina (WDC)
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 11:40 AM
To: ruvo.richard@epa.gov
Cc: Ryan.Biggs; Chan.suilin@Epa.gov; Dholakia.Umesh@epa.gov; Catherine.Elizee; 

David.Molloy; jrinker@lbenergy.com; Johnson Koch, LeAnn M. (WDC)
Subject: Limetree Bay Letter to EPA Requesting Clarification
Attachments: 12.18.2020 LBR Letter to EPA seeking clarification.docx

Mr. Ruvo,  
 
Please find attached a letter from Limetree Bay Terminals, LLC and Limetree Bay Refining, LLC seeking clarification on a 
few areas of the PAL permit. We look forward to hearing back from you.  
 
Regards,  
Christina Bonanni 
 
Christina Bonanni | Perkins Coie LLP 
ASSOCIATE 
700 Thirteenth Street, N.W. Suite 800 
Washington, DC 20005-3960 
D. +1.202.654.3344 
F. +1.202.624.9525 
E. CBonanni@perkinscoie.com 
 
Visit our Covid-19 resource page: www.perkinscoie.com/coronavirus 

 
 


